
 

 

 

9th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

Writing Family Learning 

 
 

In a change to the school diary, we will be holding a ‘family learning’ morning for Year 1 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

parents with a focus on Writing on Wednesday 29th January.  

 

Our family learning mornings have been great successes over the last couple of terms and we had very 

positive feedback from parents, children and teachers. We are hoping that lots of you will be able to attend the 

family learning morning this term; it will be another fun and informative morning!   

 

The aim of the morning will be to keep you informed about the way we teach Writing in school and how you 

can support at home. As you will know, Writing is a key aspect of learning at our school.  
 

The morning will start with tea and coffee, a welcome and a short talk for you in the hall at 9.00am.  There will 

then be an opportunity to spend time in classrooms, learning alongside your children, until approximately 

10am. We will then come back together in the hall for questions. 
 

We hope to see as many of you there as possible. Please email the school office with the word ‘Writing’ and 

the name and class of your child if you will be attending. This will enable us to know how many adults to 

expect in school. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr James 

Headteacher  

 

 

Tel: 01225 703394          Email: office@forestsandridge.wilts.sch.uk      www.forestsandridge.co.uk 
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